

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter

3rd November 2023

Message from Mrs. Woan:

What a wonderful week we have had. Year I have been on autumn walks; identifying signs of autumn. Year 2 have started a new topic and are on a mission to save our planet and Reception children are solving maths problems galore!

I have heard many stories about Halloween costumes and I've even been given a few sweeties myself! Please enjoy any fireworks you see this weekend PLEASE be careful. Ask your child about the Firework Safety Rules!



Shining stars awards this week for best work go to:

Ladybirds: William Honeybees: Harry Butterflies: Elijah

Owls: Scarlet

Kingfishers: Ted Dragonflies: Tommy

Thankfulness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Fia

Honeybees: Chloe &

Sophie

Butterflies: Henry

Owls: Alice

Kingfishers: Neive Dragonflies: Luna

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 93% Honeybees: 98%

Owls: 92% Butterflies: 91%

Kingfishers: 96%

Dragonflies: 97%

Best Class of The Week is Honeybees

We have a new parent Governor!

Congratulations to James Bickerstaff -Dad to Jack in Honeybees Class.

James is a secondary school teacher and will be able to support school in many ways.



Thank you also to Steven Booth (Zander's Dad) who also volunteered. We are hoping that Steven can join the Governing board soon.

















BOB's Book of Brilliance

- Catherine, Lilly, Sophia, Abi, Reign, Penny, Finley, Amelia,
 Steffi in Honeybees for excellent mathematical recording
- Hayley, Ralph, Sophia, Amelia, Felix in Ladybirds for detailed Creation pictures
- Zander in Ladybirds for creating a fire safety wall and explaining how to keep safe around bonfires
- Lydia in Kingfishers for detailed comprehension
- Lincoln in Butterflies for improved handwriting
- Elijah in Butterflies for being able to count in 2s and 5s
- Arlo and Veronika for excellent science work
- · Rory in Kingfishers for brilliant descriptive writing

These children have worked extra hard. A huge well done!

There have been a few spooky things in school this week!

At Kids' Club we had a few mummies and ghosts!







Diary Dates

Author Visit Sean Perkins **9th November**. Books available to buy.

Whole School Nasal Flu Vaccinations Friday 10th November

Friendship Week starts 13th November

Children in Need Day Friday 17th November-wear pjs or comfy clothes for the Sponsored Run.

Christmas Disco Wednesday 29th November 3.15-4.45pm

Christmas Party Day 19th December

Panto December 20th Christmas Lunch 21st December

Nativity Performance Friday 15th December 9.30 am. Everyone welcome After School Clubs This Half Term

Fun Fitness Monday

This club will start after school on 6 November for Year I and 2 running for 5 weeks. LAST DAY Monday 4th December

Board Games

This club will start after school on Wednesday 8th November for Year I and 2 running for 6 weeks. LAST DAY Wednesday 13th December

Spanish Club

This club will start after school on Wednesday 8th November for Year all Year Groups running for 6 weeks.

LAST DAY Wednesday 13th December

Yoga Club

This club will start after school on Wednesday 8th November for Year all Year Groups running for 6 weeks.

LAST DAY Wednesday 13 December

Nasal Flu Vaccine

The nasal flu vaccine is simple, painless and life-saving. It is NOT an injection; it is a squirt of liquid up the nose. The NHS team are in school on November 10. Please complete your consent form so that your child can have their vaccination.



For more information click here: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/

Staff Name change

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Pinder who got married in the holidays.





Poppy Appeal items are available to buy.
Please send the money with your child and they can pick from the box.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk

WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant



